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320 N. 3rd Street, Telford, PA  18969  

Phone: (215) 723-5890  |  Fax: (215) 723-7136  

Sunday Mornings 

9:15 a.m. Prayer  |  10:15 a.m. Worship Service 

www.pennvalleychurch.org 

 

FOR PASTORAL CARE EMERGENCIES 

Please call Dan Balmer at 215-852-7169 or 

Dale Alderfer at 215-872-6468. 

 

Welcome! 

We’re glad you’re here & hope throughout our time 

together this morning you will truly 

Experience His Grace. 

About Us 

Get to know more about our Leadership and Vision 

by visiting the “Who We Are” tab on our 

website at www.pennvalleychurch.org. 

Pray 

We encourage you to spend some 

extra time with our God, meditating on his word 

and praying for the needs of our families, our 

communities, our nation and our world. 

Notes for this Week CONNECTION CARD 
Visitors:  Thank you for joining us today!  

Please help us connect with you by 

filling out this card.  When you have 

finished, simply tear off this page 

and drop it at the Welcome Center 

in the lobby.   

Tell us about Yourself: 

Name:       _____________________________ 

Address:    _____________________________ 

City/Zip:    _____________________________ 

Phone:      _____________________________ 

Email:        _____________________________ 

I am a: 

1st Time Visitor            Returning Visitor 

I heard about Penn Valley from: 

Friend     Flyer     Website   Event 

Other:  ________________________________ 

I am: 

Married          Single          Other: _______ 

I have kids:  Yes         No 

I would like to:   

_____  Understand my relationship with God 

_____  Learn more about Penn Valley Church 

_____  Learn more about various Ministries 

_____  Discuss being Baptized 

_____  Discuss having my Child Dedicated 

_____  Volunteer 

Today’s Date:  ___________________________ 

  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

 
“Penn Valley Church exists to help 

our neighbors discover the story of God, 

be discipled in the family of God 

and deliver the love of God to our 

community and beyond.” 

June 18, 2023 

Sermon Series:  I Have Sinned 

Messages are available on the website. 

New Series: ~ “I Have Sinned”  

Saul ~ Insincere Sinner ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Next Week: ~ “We are Family” 

1 Corinthians 12 & Ephesians 4:11-16 ~ Adam Larew Speaking 

Events this Week 

Monday 6/19:  Elder Board Meeting @ 7 p.m. in the  

Coffee House 

Tuesday 6/20:  GCS Board Meeting @ 7:15 p.m. in the  

Coffee House 

Friday 6/23:  Fair Worker Breakfast @ 10 a.m. in the Gym  

Announcements 

Culture & Civic Action Class  

Pastor Adam is leading a series on Culture & Civic Action 

over the next 2-3 weeks on Sunday mornings at 9 a.m. in 

the Coffee House.  We will cover a broad perspective and 

specifically address a real-world issue that communities 

are facing, “Literature in Libraries.”     

Outdoor Worship Services  

Our outside services have begun!  We will be under the 

tent for the months of June, July & September.  As a 

reminder the Library and restrooms will be open.   

New Library 

Everyone is welcome to browse the NEW Grace Christian 

School library! Located at one end of the K-1st grade 

room and across the hall from the old library, the new 

library is open for church members, too. Just check out at 

the counter near the door. See the GCS Librarian,  

Beth Bednar, for book suggestions for the summer!  

 

Announcements Continued 

Church Picnic is next Sunday 

Join us on Sunday, June 25 for a church picnic as we 

celebrate what God has been doing in the life of our 

church this year.  Lunch will be provided. 

Graduation Sunday is June 25 

Graduation season is here!  Please tell us about your 

grad by emailing us at info@pennvalleychurch.org.  Be 

sure to include the graduates name, high school or  

college they are graduating from and name of degree.  

Please also include any future college/other plans.  We 

will celebrate our grads as a family of families on 

Sunday, June 25. 

PowerCamp - Registration is Now Open! 

PowerCamp will be held July 31 - August 4 this summer.    

Camp is a weeklong sports camp hosted by Penn Valley 

Church in partnership with Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes. Your child will get a full week filled with fun, 

quality athletic instruction, new friendships and 

opportunity to learn and grow in their faith! Camp is for 

kids who have completed K-6th grade and is for all 

athletic experience and abilities.  Campers can choose 

one sport to play for the entire week and choices include 

basketball, baseball, cheerleading, flag football, soccer 

or softball.  Cost is $150 per camper.  Register on our 

website under the “Events” tab.  If you have questions 

email powercamp@pennvalleychurch.org.   

FGBC Access Conference 2023 is July 11-13 

For more details on the conference and to register visit 

the website at access.charisfellowship.com.  This years 

conference will be held at The Mahaffey Theater in  

St. Petersburg, Florida.  Award-winning musical artist 

Steven Curtis Chapman will perform a special acoustic 

concert in conjunction with Access!  His music career 

spans three decades and includes numerous hits.  

Tickets can be purchased online at this address: 

charisfellowship.regfox.com/access2023.   

 

 

Grace Christian School 

Prayer Concerns 

See our monthly prayer sheet to see how you can be 

praying for members of the Penn Valley Church Family.  

Prayer sheets are available in the information rack in the 

lobby. 

Prayer Requests, Comments or Suggestions 

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________

_____________________________________________ 

Drop this card with your requests/comments at the Welcome Center.  

If you have any questions about setting up online or text giving, 

contact Dave O’Brien at dobrien@emjmetals.com.  

* Numbers will be updated soon.   

GCS Summer Break 

School is now closed for the summer.  Enjoy the break! 

GCS Employment Opportunities 

GCS is accepting resumes for a K-8 Music Teacher, a  

Resource Teacher and an Aftercare Teacher.  For more 

information and to apply visit gcs-online.org/employment.   

Fiscal YTD Totals (Aug. 1, 2022 - June 9, 2023)  

Budgeted Amount:     $645,102 

Actual Giving:           $608,328 

Equity Transfer:    $84,757 

Total Income:              $693,085 

YTD Expenses:           $645,776 

Weekly Totals (June 3 - June 9, 2023)  

Last Week’s Giving: $15,438 

Weekly Giving Need: $14,335 

Overage/Shortage:     $1,103 

Offering Numbers 

http://www.wearefca.org/
http://www.wearefca.org/

